
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th March 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Trip to Wadham College – Monday 24th March 2014 

Your child has been chosen to attend a trip to Wadham College at the University of Oxford on Monday 24th 
March 2014.   

The visit will include a HE workshop, a Q&A session with current undergraduate students, tour of the 
college and the choice of an academic ‘taster’ session at a University faculty/department.   

We hope this day will be both inspiring and informative in helping our students secure a place at a top 
university.   

Please note that your child will be representing the school and should dress accordingly. 

We will be travelling by coach/minibus and students will need to arrive at school for 8am.  We hope to 
return at approximately 5.30pm. 

Please complete the permission slip below to inform us whether your son/daughter can attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Allison 
Head of Learning - Sixth Form 

               

Reply Slip 

The Wadham College Trip 

 

I, the parent/carer of     in form     do/do not give permission for my 
child to attend the Wadham College Trip Monday the 24th March 2014. 

Name (Please print):      

Signed          Date     

Emergency Contact:       


